2025 Salem State University Coding Contest

The 2025 Salem State University Coding Contest is on Thursday, April 10th, in MH 210 from 4:30-5:30 pm.
This is a 55-minute Java coding competition to solve programming challenges. There will be prizes for 1st,
2nd, and 3rd place. Sign up in advance to compete, or you can come by for food and watch the live
leaderboard. Visit https://www.hackerrank.com/ssu-coding-contest-spring-2025 for more details.

To compete effectively, you must register in advance, familiarize yourself with coding on HackerRank, and
practice the sample problems.
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